

George Street Primary School

"Where Learning Comes Alive"

George Street
Hemel Hempstead
Herts
HP2 5HJ
admin@georgestreet.herts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Angela Hughes TEL: 01442 255638 www.georgestreet.herts.sch.uk

Thursday 23rd February 2025

Dear Parents.

Congratulations! Your child is graduating from university.

As you will know, since October, we have been running The Brilliant Club. This was the second time we have run this initiative, which encourages children to consider whether a path to university is for them. Over the last term, children have been meeting with their PHD tutor, Kelly, and taking part in sessions linked to their chosen topic of creative writing.

You child has now successfully completed their final essay and has passed their assignment, with some incredible grades that we are very proud of. As a result of this, they have been invited to attend a graduation ceremony at Keble College, University of Oxford on Thursday 6th February 2025. There is no charge to parents for this trip.

The event will take place in school time however, due to the distance, we would kindly ask that your child is dropped to school for 8.15am, in order to leave promptly at 8.30am. If your child is not at school on time, they will be unable to attend. Children will be required to wear full school uniform on the day and bring with them a packed lunch and water bottle. If you are in receipt of free school meals, please contact the office and we will arrange a school packed lunch.

Parents are not able to attend this trip but rest assured, we will be taking plenty of photos to share with you on our return and, we will be inviting parents to a special celebration assembly on Friday 14th February, where children will be able to talk about The Brilliant Club and their achievements.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to ask.

Kind regards, Miss Gabriel